
There is no school next Friday the
17th & Monday the 20th. Enjoy the

long weekend!

All Saints Catholic School
Weekly Newsletter Praying,  Learning, Serving.

Mission Statement
All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the whole

child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ.

Upcoming Events

January 10, 2025

Jan. 15- 6th Grade Mass @ 9:00 AM
+ School Board Meeting @ 6:15PM 
Jan. 17- Teacher Inservice - No
School 
Jan. 20- Martin Luther King Jr. Day -
No School 
Jan. 22- 5th Gr. Mass @ 9:00 AM 
Ja. 23- GA Planning Meeting
@5:30PM
Jan. 24- Gifts of the Spirit Awards &
Reception @ 8:25 AM + End of 1st
Semester + Early Release @ 12:15
PM + No ASAP
Jan. 26- CSW Mass @10:00 AM
Jan. 26-31-Catholic Schools Week
Jan. 28- Birthday Cookie Day
Jan. 29- 4th Grade Mass @9:00 AM

ASCS Foundation
Are you interested in supporting All
Saints Catholic School & receive a tax
benefit? 
You can through The All Saints
Catholic School Foundation!
This is a charitable, non-profit
organization, which exists to support
the mission of the school. Through
tax-deductible gifts, donors are able
to direct how the funds will be used, for
the benefit of the students and school.
There are various financial ways to gift
and if you would like to learn more,
please contact All Saints Catholic
School at 208-743-4411.

Guardian Angels Corner

Congratulations to Mrs. Jones!

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs.
Jones has been selected as a recipient
of the prestigious NCEA 2025 Award in

recognition of her exceptional
contributions and unwavering

dedication to Catholic education. 

Mrs. Jones will receive her award at the
President’s Award Dinner on April 21 in

Orlando, Florida. Please join us in
congratulating her on this well-

deserved recognition!

Looking for a chance to get involved
at school? Here’s your opportunity!
GA is seeking volunteers to help with
the upcoming 100th Day of School
event. 
This opportunity is open to everyone. 

Join us in the cafeteria January 23rd,
at 5:30 p.m. for a quick planning
meeting. This is a great way to get
some service hours and we’d love to
have your support!


